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The current government team, when assuming responsibility for managing the town, found that
since 2004 there were houses that had not been registered in the Catastral. Despite the fact
that the owners / citizens had asked the council to register their homes, the process had not
been completed  up to
the submission of the relevant documentation to the agency responsible, Virtual Office of
Catastral (OVC).

  

  

Given this delay, in some cases over 6 years, we quickly began the necessary regulatory
steps.

After submitting the necessary documents to the Catastral Office to apply for and insist on
registration, it has taken several meetings of the Mayor with the Department of Land
Management, and now we can say that the work begins to bear fruit.

 Lot 6 which includes the buildings in Los Huevanillas, was sent to the Catastral Office on 22nd

November 2011, and has been registered in the Catastral Virtual Office (Oficina Virtual de
Catastral).

  

  

During this week and next around 1,000 more properties will be registered.
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